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Dear TACVPO Family,

It is a pleasure to serve as the 2022-2023 Texas Association of Collegiate Veteran
Program Officials President. The board would like to welcome all our members,
attendees, and collaborative partners for their support. The Texas Association of
Collegiate Veteran Programs Officials (TACVPO) wants to ensure that we can
facilitate meaningful learning opportunities for higher education professionals
serving veterans and their families.

We have a great team on the board this year and we are working diligently to
ensure that the conference in San Antonio is a success. We have recently launched a
survey so that we are able to identify the needs of our membership and ensure that
we understand the best way forward. If you have not taken the survey, please take
a few minutes to complete, your feedback is valuable. The survey can be found on
the TACVPO website homepage.

The conference would not be possible without the continued support of institutions
in Texas and a great volunteer force. Thank you for the opportunity to serve as the
TACVPO president and I look forward to seeing you all at TACVPO 2023.

Regards,

Tila Jernigan
TACVPO President



